
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you,    

 

We at JPS are dedicated to preserve & save the environment and the resources that Mother Earth 

generously provides us.  

With this aim in mind we have decided that going forward we will be sharing a soft copy of the 

class photograph with you on the class group which will be easy to preserve. (Check attachment)  

All the parents who are keen on getting a print of the same are welcome to contact the photographer-  

Mr. Anil Kumar Sharma at 9829489789. He will surely provide the same at a nominal price.  

 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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30th March, 2023 

 


